
Roebuck, Caleb ~ 

From: Laurie Walker <lauriew207@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 9:35 AM 
To: Tucker, Ralph; Carson, Brownie; Chenette, Justin; Foley, Robert; Devin, Michael; Fay, 

Jessica; Zeigler, StanleyPaige; Gramlich, Lori; Hobbs, Daniel; Campbell, Richard; Lyford, 

Peter; Skolfield, Thomas; Johansen, Chris; Roebuck, Caleb 

Subject: LD 401 Bill To Reform Waste Policy In Maine 

Dear Representatives for the people of l\/laine: 
This is an important bill and it desen/es support. LD 401 would request the accurate tracking and record keeping of 
waste from its generation to final disposal point, including as landfill leachate discharged into Maine Waterways. 
LD 401 would walk back the harmful 2011 state statute that allows OUT OF STATE WASTE to be re-classified as 
in-state waste.

' 

LD 401 closes loopholes that make Maine a dumping ground for southern New England. This has had adverse 
effects on the Penobscot River & The Penobscot Nation, and is unacceptable practice going into the future. 

Please support LD 401. 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
Sincerely, 

Laurie Walker 
ll9 Edgehill Lane, #4 
Farmington, Maine 04938 
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